
OGLETREE DEAKINS 
WEBINAR 
CAL/OSHA SET TO ADOPT UPDATED COVID-19 
EMERGENCY TEMPORARY STANDARDS: ARE 
YOU READY? 

REGISTRATION

To register, visit www.ogletree.com or email webinars@ogletree.com.

Instructions for participation will be circulated before the webinar. If you have questions about  
the availability of CLE credits, please email cle@ogletree.com. To request an accommodation for a 
disability, please email accessibility@ogletree.com as soon as possible.

DESCRIPTION
On December 16, 2021, the Occupational Safety 
and Health Standards Board of California’s 
Division of Occupational Safety and Health 
(Cal/OSHA) will consider the readoption of its 
COVID-19 Emergency Temporary Standards (ETS) 
with substantial changes regarding vaccinations 
and testing as well as work exclusions. It is 
expected that the board will approve the 
changes. Join this important webinar to ensure 
that your California COVID-19 Prevention Plan 
is compliant in advance of the January 14, 2022, 
effective date.

SPEAKERS 
Karen F. Tynan (Sacramento)
Charles L. Thompson, IV (San Francisco)
Leslie E. Wallis (Los Angeles)
Robert C. Rodriguez (Sacramento)
Hera S. Arsen, Ph.D., Moderator

DATE
Friday, December 17, 2021

TIME
11:00 a.m. – 12:00 p.m. Pacific
12:00 p.m. – 1:00 p.m. Mountain
1:00 p.m. – 2:00 p.m. Central
2:00 p.m. – 3:00 p.m. Eastern

COST
$99.00
Complimentary for Ogletree Deakins clients  
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